Bilawchuk, Maureen ENV:EX

From:

Scott Garthwaite <sgarthwaite@sperlinghansen.com>

Sent:

Friday, September 15, 2017 3:33 PM

To:

'Marty Block'; 'Michael Kelly'; 'Tod Mizuik'; 'Tony Sperling'; james.a.reid@ghd.com;

reinhard.trautmann@ghd.com; 'Raymond'

Cc:

Bilawchuk, Maureen ENV:EX; Downie, AJ ENV:EX; machtem@islanderengineering.com

Subject:

Cobble Hill Landfill - 2017 Minor Construction Work - Construction Kick Off Meeting

Good Afternoon All,

Allterra Construction and Sperling Hansen Assoc. will be hosting the Construction Kick Off Meeting on Tuesday, September 19th onsite at Cobble Hill Landfill around 1:00pm.

The Kick Off Meeting has been pushed back to Tuesday as on Monday the only tasks taking place will be the unloading of Lock Blocks (5x B-trains) as well as commencement for dewatering of the contact water pond for which all paper work is in place and will be reviewed onsite Tuesday morning.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. Have a great weekend.

Kind Regards,

Scott

Scott Garthwaite, AScT Office Manager

Sperling Hansen Associates Inc. 1332 McGill Rd Kamloops BC, V2C 6N6

Tel: 778-471-7088 Cell: 604-803-7120

Email: sgarthwaite@sperlinghansen.com

...Designing Better Landfills Today For a Cleaner Tomorrow...